
 

 

 

 

 

27/09/2024 

Subject: Announcement Regarding Reefer Container Plug-In Policy 

 

Dear Port Users, 

Plugging in the reefer containers, maintaining it at the ideal set temperatures, and monitoring it within the port area are 

critical for ensuring the safety of your perishable cargoes.  

Accordingly, as of October 15, 2024, all refrigerated (reefer) containers located within the port area will be plugged in after 

discharge, before unstuffing and during inspection. 

MIP Price List and Specific Conditions for the detail information about Reefer Container related charges is accessible on our 

website.  

You are kindly requested to circulate the subject announcement to your members and related parties. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

MERSIN INTERNATIONAL PORT  

 

 


